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Turku, March 23rd, 2011 

 

To the National Member Organisations (NMOs) 
 
 

NACP events – financial security and profit 
 

The NACP council is pleased to register the amount of events and courses provided 
within the field of clinical physics in the Nordic countries.  In particular, the council is 
proud of the quality of arranged NACP events during the last years - and the formidable 
work done by NACP subcommittees, supporting Nordic National Member Organisations 
(NMOs) and local organizers. We hope to be able to continue to support such activities 
within the field of clinical physics.   
 
The council is also grateful that some of the NMOs have been able to provide financial 
security for NACP events on request. The long term strategy of the NACP council is that 
the NACP should be able to stand as the sole financial security on courses/events 
arranged by the NACP and its committees. At the moment the council is exploring 
options for providing this.   
 
Until NACP can stand as sole financial security the council recommends the following 
guidelines for financial security and profit from NACP events:  
 
- Arrangements in need of financial support/security from the NACP or the NMOs 

should provide an application containing a detailed budget well in advance of the 
event.  

 
- The NACP should receive 10 % of the profit from NACP events. 
 
 
- Some of the profit from NACP events should go to NMOs which offer financial 

support/security. The share of the profit should reflect the size of the financial 
support/security provided by the NMO. It is up to the NACP board to decide the total 
share of the profit which should go to the NMOs. 
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